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DATE: 	NOVEMBER 2020

COVID-19 Safety Alert 
Attention all staff who support customers of SIL houses to attend medical or other health appointments.

ALERT
· Staff are to make sure that at every appointment the doctor or other health professional is asked if they have any COVID-19 related risk concerns for the customer. 
· Staff are also to ask the doctor or health professional to document their feedback and any related advice in the customer’s individual medical progress notes booklet, which is to be taken to the appointment.
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